
Statement from Bury FC Benefactor Limited (Nov 2024) 

 

We have been sidelined from any active involvement or engagement with Bury FC over the past 
12 months. We have kept our counsel and monitored as events unfold, some positive and some 
negative. 

As a group, we felt that direct involvement on our part could have been misinterpreted and 
weaponised; consequently, we pursued a policy of interested non-participation. 

As we look ahead to the FSSB elections, we hope that the new board members will actively 
promote unity and inclusivity. We will always remain keen to work with those willing to engage. 

 

On Behalf of the Bury FC Benefactors 

 

  


